KENA! PENINSULA BOROUGH
Community & Fiscal Projects

MEMORANDIUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor ]

-
FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Project a’na’ge‘r
DATE: May 7, 2020

SUBJECT: FY20-3Q Economic Development Grant Reports

Attached are the grant reports for the following entities:
KPEDD — Kenai Peninsula Economic Development District
KPTMC — Kenai Peninsula Tourism Marketing Council

SBDC — Smali Business Development Center



























Expenditures for relmbursment Jan 7-Mar 31, 2020

Cooperative Marketing

ATIA-S50A Leads $1,400.00
INFOX Travel Agent Mailing 51,250.00
Travel Alaska Banner Ad $450.00
Social Media Hosting $1,000.00
Dighal SEQ Management

SEOQ Optimization & Monitaring $16,454.00
Sodat Medla, Blogs, and RS Feed

www. KenaiPeninsula org Updates and Hosting $1,344.61
Alaska Channel map $3,800.00
Social Media $2,621.31

Total 528,319.92

Chellenges and moving forward:

Early February we started to run all of our social media and Google AdWords advertising in eamest. We tracked
success through Google analytics and expanded our demographics to States that in the past haven't showed up in
our target markets. Travel to Alaska was forecasted to increase over last year and cruises were seeing record
bookings. In communication with our business members their bookings for 2020 were strong. As we moved into ate
February when the US started to see the first onset of Covid-19 infections bookings came to an abrupt halt. Traffic on
social medla was strong but visits to the website slowed considerably and requests for guides diminished.

In early March our marketing targets continued to pivot with each new health mandate with all destination marketing
organizations completely ceasing marketing in mid-March. At our March 20* Board of Directors meeting it was
decided that all spending on ads would halt for at least two-weeks, then we would re-evaluate, hoping that we would
have an idea of when health mandates wouid be adjusted to atiow travel. That would have been on April 3@, We
have seen increased travel restrictions, mass cancellations with no end in sight. We have continued our digital
monitoring and continue to provide content, stories and photos.

The outlook for the 2020 season is dire with all events either cancelled or looking at rescheduling with no dates
announced. All charters, excursions and lodging businesses are seeing mass cancellations with many businesses
cancelling plans to open at all. The situation on the Peninsula is very dire with many businesses still trying to recover
from losses felt in 2019 from the Swan Lake Fire. Cross gulf cruise ship satlings have nearly all cancelled, land based
cruise tours have cancelied and discussions about 2021 cruise satlings show indications of fewer sailings being
announced.

We have been reviewing what campaigns we can produce to recover any revenue for 2020. We have been hesitant
to start any campaigns until we get an idea of when the State will icosen travel restrictions. We received some
encouraging news on Monday with the Department of Fish and Game and the Governor's office allowing instate
personal use fishing. The mandate asks for those fishing to minimize their interactions in the areas in which they fish
and that they fish as close to home as possible. We are In communication with Fish and Game and the Governor's
office to see what the restrictions on charter fishing is in light of the announcement.

KPB — KPTMC FY20 Agreement




The major demographic of visitors to the Kenai Peninsula are fellow Alaskans and they will be the first visitors to
return to our area. It is doubtful that we will see travelers from the lower 48 in any number. With a focus on instate
travel we want to look at showing accessibility, wide open spaces, variety and supporting Alaskans.

There are many ways that we can access great numbers of feliow Alaskans including boosted social media posts,
radio, TV and working with our business partners to promote the “journey”.

Promote the Seward and Sterling Hwy as destinations promoting peints along the route.
The Kenal Peninsula is close and provides a travel escape.

Alaska’s Playground is waiting for you.

Alaskans supporting Alaskans: together we create 3 place to live, work and play.
Partner with community organizations to promote any and all events moving forward.

The printed coupon bookiet “Passport to the Kenai” has been a successful tool for Alaska’s Playground prior to the
pandemic we printed 15,000 and are ready to mass mail these Passports to households across Anchorage and the
Mat-Su Valley with ways to support their Alaskan neighbors.

Grantee Certilication: 1 certify that the above information is true and correct, and that expenditures have been
made for the purpose of, and in accordance with, applicable grant agreement terms and conditions.

Signatum&ﬁmm Date: QM / 5'.- 220
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KPB - KPFTMC FY20 Agreement































